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12 April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

The children in Years 4 and 5 (SB and JS) have been invited to Wyke College on Thursday 18 April 

for a fun PE day alongside Wyke students. 

 

We will be leaving school about 9.15am and returning at 3.00pm.  They will be walked to Wyke by 

members of staff who will stay for the event. 

 

Can all children please come to school dressed in appropriate PE kit and footwear, together with 

jumper and coat.  All children will also require a packed lunch and water bottle which can be refilled 

during the day from the water stations at Wyke. 

 

This Wyke activity has been a great success in the past and we look forward to more links with them 

in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Bowman 

PE Coordinator 
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